Kings Point Summer Watering Schedule

WSC Customers,
With the hot, dry summer upon us again, it is timely to revisit our watering guidelines.  Our new pump is supplying plenty of water, and we want to make sure we are able to continue to provide adequate water pressure to all homes.

We will continue to follow the watering schedule which was established for the summer months: 
· No sprinklers between the hours of 10 am and 8 pm.
· Even numbered addresses, except those on Kingsbury, will water on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.
· Odd numbered addresses and all houses on Kingsbury will water on Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday.
· Please reserve Sunday for those living out of town and hand watering only.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please continue to water responsibly.  For a healthy lawn, water for longer duration with less frequency. It is much better to water once or twice a week for 30 minutes.  Deep watering causes the roots to grow deeper, which will make for a healthier lawn that will withstand the heat much better.
Thanks for your cooperation.
Ron Stevenson
President Kings Point WSC

